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Dear Senator Carney, Representative Kuhn, and members of the Judiciary Committee,
I am writing in support of LD 958 - An Act to Prohibit Eminent Domain on Tribal 
Lands. This bill restores basic fairness and respect of Wabanaki Nations’ sovereignty.
No one should have their land taken without consultation. This would simply provide 
a protection that almost all other federally recognized tribes have. Wabanaki Nations 
should not be treated differently from other federally recognized tribes.
Please support LD 958.
Thank you.


